Upcoming Volunteer Training at Our Church

Dear Church Family,
We are excited to announce an upcoming training session for all our dedicated volunteers! This

IS a great opportunity to enhance your skills, connect with fellow volunteers, and learn more
about the impactful work we do together.

Training Details:
o Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024
e Time: 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM
e Location: Church Community Hall

Please RSVP by March 1st to ensure we have enough materials for everyone.

We look forward to seeing all of you there as we continue to grow and serve our community
together!

Blessings,

The Church Leadership Team



